News from the South Thomaston

Library and Community Center Facility Committee

Plans for the New Building

Work has begun with architect Zander Shaw to create a 3-Dimensional schematic drawing of a new building for the town library and community center. As the drawings/ plans come available we will share them with everyone. Zander will present his work at the April 4th meeting of the Facility Committee, 5 pm.

Ambassador Groups

Our committee will begin hosting small informational events in our homes over the next 9 - 12 months to share the progress of the new building design, get feedback, and to answer questions. Members of the Facility Committee will be inviting neighbors and friends to these meetings. Please feel free to call Sandy Weisman at 617.515.3401, or write an email to sandy.weisman2@gmail.com, if you would like to be included or have questions about these meetings.

Grants

The Board of Directors has written several grants for this project to help with start-up funding (software/architectural drawings/ mailings, graphic design help, etc). With help from the Auxiliary, we have created a grant schedule for future grants.

Donations

We are excited to report that we have assurances of over \$150,000 in donations thus far. Barbara Reitz is the treasurer of the Board of Directors and you are welcome to call her at 207.594.2275 to talk about donations.

We are all very excited to be moving forward!

Facility Committee: Sandy Weisman, Jan Gaudio, co-chairs

News from the South Thomaston Library and Community Center Facility Committee

Kate Clark, Catherine Lerme, Moira Paddock, Candace Smith, Marcia Turner